
From: Cray, Steven A Maj Gen USAF NG VTANG (US) [steven.a.cray.mil@mail.mil] 

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 10:18 AM 

To: Allen, Susan; Springer, Darren 

CC: Lovejoy, Mark S BG USARMY NG VTARNG (US); Heston, Michael T BG USARMY 

(US); Gragg, Ken; Flynn, Joe; Herrick, Christopher 

Subject: Fire Fighter Support 

 
 

Hi Sue, 

Following up on our conversation from last week on fire fighter support to the Western States.  As of today there has 

not been any formal requests for support of the Vermont National Guard.  We were asked by National Guard Bureau 

to run some estimates on the number of personnel and equipment we could provide if asked.  This would be a state 

to state (EMAC) agreement.  We estimated we could provide 178 soldiers for 30 days as well as one helicopter and 

crew for 30 days.  The cost estimate to send 178 soldiers for 30 days is $882,700 and the cost for the helicopter and 

crew for 30 days is $478,700.  Again nothing has been asked so far.  I will keep you posted if anything develops. 

 

Thanks 

 

Steve 

 

Steven Cray 

Major General 

The Adjutant General 


